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Thank
you



Memo






To:
          Parents





From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          April 10, 2014
· This is National Volunteer Week.  We would like to thank all of our Volunteers for everything you do. You are very much appreciated here at Ian Baillie.  From serving hot lunch to helping with our activities.  We couldn’t do it without your dedication.














 






        

 
Playground Equipment





Home & School





Easter Treatcess








PSSC





Christmas Dinners





NBCC





Big Brothers
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 Big Sisters





Assemblies








